DENVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS

900 GRANT STREET / DENVER, CO 80203
TELEPHONE (303) 764-3300

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

August 24, 1999

Trip Reynolds
Human Resources

Dear Trip:

Please let me express my appreciation for the time and effort you devoted this
summer to the development of salary proposals for teachers and administrators.

I know that at times you worked at quite a hectic pace, but the quality of the
work you produced is exemplary.

I extend to you my sincere thanks and best wishes for the coming school year.

Sincerely

Sha}on A. Johnson
Interim Superintendent



